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The Lord’s Day 
 

December 25, 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   No more let sins and sorrow grow
    or thorns infest the ground. 
   He comes to make his blessings flow 
    far as the curse is found!   
        Isaac Watts 
 
    
 
No Wednesday evening activities this week.  Next 
Sunday... one WORSHIP service only (9:30).  May you 
have a blessed Christmas experience and a safe and 
joyful week.!  *Wednesday evening groups will return to 
their normal schedule on January 4. 
 
THANK YOU for your patience regarding use of the gym and new kitchen.   
We DO NOT KNOW when it will be finished... many delays in materials,  
etc.  Things are proceeding, but very slowly.  The turtle won the race, but the hare 
took a long nap. 
 

Prelude 
Christmas Memories 
Kids Korner 
“Birthday of a King” (162) 
Worship Music 
Christmas Memories 
Scripture/Song (choir) 
Bible Message 
“Joy to the World!” (125) 
Benediction 

Without money you will be 
redeemed... on that day 
they will know that it  
is I who foretold it.   
Yes, it is I. 

 (Isaiah 52) 



Many thanks to Diana Gruver and those who participated with her 
in the Christmas Eve services!  The power of their music and message 

will live with us always. 
 

 
Thank you to the Altar 
Guild and all the others 
who volunteered their 
time and talents to 
decorate the church for 

  Christmas.  Fantastic job! 
 

  
Pastor:     
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Pastor:   
Josh Lance 
(717) 597-8525 ext. 12 
(717) 504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
 (717) 597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs. 
Building/Van Scheduling:     
Holly Ressler     
facility@greencastleub.org:     
(717) 597-8525      
(301)739-8063 (home)  
Prayer Group:  717-977-7751 
or avstayman@comcast.net 
 

Thank you for your generous Christmas gifts and your 
love and support throughout the year! 

Blessing, OUB Staff 

Last Week… 12/18/22 

Attendance 208 

General  $     7,251.00 

Missions   $    2,993.50 
Building Fund   $    1,473.50 
Sunday School   $       152.00 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Amy Fleming  

2nd Nursery Combined Service  

Acolyte Ava Witmer & Sophia 
Harvie  

Prelude Daphne Murray  

Greeters Elwood & Ev Myers Ed Witmer Family 

Altar Flowers for 2023 
The sign-up sheets are on 

the lower lobby table.  Please 
print legibly and indicate who 

should be billed. 



 
The Altar Flowers are in memory of 
our daughter, Melissa, and to honor 

 what would have been  
    Keith & Cindy Leckron’s          

  50th anniversary. 
 

Your $12.99 ornament purchase helps to keep 
families of orphans and vulnerable children together 
one fair trade ornament at a time! 

* Check out the display on the table at the top of the stairs.   
 
 

Volunteering to Staff the Nursery during 1st & 2nd 
services is a way to show our young families that 
we are a church that C.A.R.E.S.  The 2023 signup 
sheets are on the lower lobby table.  Questions?  
Contact Michelle Norris at (717) 597-5999 or 
norrismp@comcast.net 
 
 

Our desire is for our church sanctuary 
to be a place of worship and provide an 
atmosphere of prayer and reflection.  
We respectfully request that food  
and drink be consumed downstairs, 
rather than brought into the 

sanctuary.  For coffee that is taken into S.S. classrooms, 
please use lids that are provided in the kitchen.  ALSO, we 
remind you to silence cell phones during worship and S.S. 
classes.  Thank You!   
      - OUB Administrative Board 
 
We received a THANK YOU card from Chanel Wiest in Muncy prison for 
the gifts given to her daughter by OUB WMF ladies.  The card is on the 
upper lobby bulletin board. 


